
WOODVIEW SPECIALS
NEWSLETTER

with Mrs. Courier, Mrs. Oswald, and Mrs. Rich

This Month in STEAM This Month in 
Music

This Month in P.E. 

     Happy May, Black Knight families! It is hard
to believe that summer break is just around the
corner! 
     This month, all grade levels are learning
about how to be a responsible and safe digital
citizen. They will learn about how to read
online news articles, keep online friendships
safe, make healthy media choices, and be an
“upstander” when they see instances of
cyberbullying. They will also learn about
clickbait, copyright and plagiarism on the
internet, and creating strong passwords. These
are all very important lessons for children to
learn in the 21st century! 
             

             Sincerely, 
             Mrs. Courier

     In PE we will be preparing for Field Day and finishing up our mile and 50 meter
dash. We will be outside as often as possible to enjoy the beautiful weather! I hope to
take each class on a final hike to the outdoor classroom area too.
     What you need to know for field day: Parents are welcome to attend. Each class
will have scheduled station times, bounce house and snow cones. We will have a hot
dog lunch provided. I recommend that students wear comfortable clothing, shoes and
socks. Bring a water bottle labeled with their name, and a change of clothing in case
they get wet during water relays. Please apply sunscreen prior to coming to school.
Socks are required for the bounce house! 

                                 In good health, Mrs. Oswald 

     Students in music have
been studying instrument
families and will soon look at
ukulele and composers to
round off the year! I'm very
excited to be back in the
music room teaching May
10th!
             Sincerely, 
             Mrs. Rich
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